
 

 

29th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Reception Magical Circus Experience  
 

As part of our ‘Superheroes’ topic next half term we have organised for a company called Magical Circus 

to come in and provide a fun and stimulating circus experience for the children in Reception, where we 

can all learn new superpowers. The session will begin with the children watching a short circus show 

with a range of skills including juggling, stilt walking, unicycling and tight wire walking. The children will 

then take part in a circus workshop, which will allow them to get involved in practicing different circus 

skills, which will of course all be age appropriate. The children will also learn about the history of the 

circus.  

 

Magical Circus will be in school on Tuesday 30th April and Wednesday 1st May providing the children 

with a live circus show followed by a 2-hour workshop for each class. The second day will end with a live 

performance from our children demonstrating the new skills they have learnt.  

 

A minimum contribution of £12.00 to help cover the costs would be appreciated. If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions, the session may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online 

for the trip via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a 

barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for 

Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school, however you will still need to give 

written consent for your child to attend the session. You can do this either by emailing us or coming to 

the office to fill in a reply slip. Please can all contributions be made by Friday 26th April. If you’d like to 

speak to us about any concerns you have about the cost of the trip, please contact the Finance Team. 

 

Kind regards, 

Natalie Glendon, Fiona Walker & Sophie Roberts 

Reception Teachers 


